
 

 

Principal: Sarah Hatch. BA (Hons), QTS, PGC, NPQH, NPQEL 

www.christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 

 

   Christ’s College Guildford 

Christ’s College, Larch Avenue, Guildford, Surrey GU1 1JY. Telephone: 01483 537373 

info@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 

LC Chair: Mr Dean Clegg 

 
 

 
 
 
12 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
SCOPAY Online Payment System 
 
In our drive for continual improvement we have recently agreed to move our parent online payments 
system from Wisepay to SCOPAY.   The new system will still allow you to view balances and pay online for 
your child’s food and drink, trips, event tickets and other items. To make paying even easier there will also 
be a mobile App you will be able to download. 

 
Once SCOPAY is fully activated over the next week, we will be sending you details of how to create an 
account and log in. 

 

To start the transition, we will be closing down access to Wisepay next week. 

There will be no access to Wisepay from 8am on Thursday 19th October so please ensure your child’s 
Wisepay balance has enough money to cover their food and drink until half term. 

 

Any trip payments and remaining food and drink balances on Wisepay will be automatically transferred 
over to SCOPAY during the transition.  

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Sara Hamer  
School Business Manager 

shamer@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 
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